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Dear Residents,

INVITATION | TOWNHALL WITH THE DEPUTY MAYOR | THURSDAY, 26 JUNE 2025

As you may know, the Pearl Valley and Val de Vie Estate HOAs meet regularly to discuss areas
of shared concern, one of which is the ongoing engagement with Drakenstein Municipality on
matters that directly affect our residents. Several individual and joint meetings have already
taken place with municipal representatives.

We are pleased to share that the Deputy Mayor, Alderman Gert Combrink, has kindly
accepted our invitation to address residents on key topics such as property valuations and
rates. He will also speak on infrastructure planning in the broader area, including roads. A brief
Q&A session will follow the presentation.

With the proposed rate increases on the horizon, this is a valuable opportunity to stay
informed and hear directly from municipal leadership. The Mayor, Councillor Stephen Korabie,
and our Ward Councillor, Reinhardt Heinrich van Nieuwenhuyzen, will join the Deputy Mayor.

Event Details
Date: Thursday, 26 June 2025
Time: 17:00 for 17:30–18:30
Venue: The Ballroom, Polo Pavilion, Val de Vie Estate

RSVP
To assist with seating arrangements, kindly RSVP by emailing info@pvhoa.co.za by 10:00 on
Wednesday, 25 June 2025.

Your voice matters. Whether you’re a new homeowner or a long-standing resident, we
encourage you to attend and participate in this important conversation.

Kind regards,
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PVHOA Trustees and VDVHOA Trustees
20 June 2025

Pearl Valley, Golf & Country Estate, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa
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